
PHUGAS report: September 2019
Student recruitment: 

· Visited multiple undergraduate and graduate classes to give students information about the organization, and to inform them of our first meeting.
· Had a table set up at the CHHS welcome back event 
Semesters first meeting: September 9th 
· 7 students attended: no undergraduates
· Did a brief overview of the organization
· Discussed officer positions that needed to be filled, and also committees that needed undergraduate and graduate members
· There was a motion to change the voting rules that past
· Nominations are now open for graduate president, undergraduate president, vice president, and secretary. The window for nominations close September 23, and voting will begin the next day, and will close on October 7
· Results will be sent out on the next day, and we will hold our next meeting October 9 right before the joint meeting, and the undergraduate and graduate president will be attending that meeting for the first time 

